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Date Thursday, October 28, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Tamara

Last Name Thompson

Phone Number

Emai
Address 32nd St W

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject The COVID-19 Gathering Bylaw, 2021

Meeting (if known) City Council Special Meeting

Comments

| am reaching out as a concerned citizen of Saskatoon. This current bylaw in regards to gathering sizes is a gross misstep
of the city's authority. The last thing we need to be doing is creating greater division within our community. Having yet
another set of rules for the vaccinated and unvaccinated, now in regards to their private dwellings is beyond ridiculous.
Individuals who are working to provide a home for themselves and their families, paying taxes to the city, should not be
told by the city whether they are able to gather with extended family and friends. Even more so, people should not be
restricted based upon vaccination status. This two-tiered society (created by government)

and based on medical segregation, is horrendous and to now further perpetuate this into private dwellings is completely
unacceptable. The city's request to restrict gathering sizes was already rejected by the the provincial government.
Individuals and their families should all be able to decide what is best for each of the unique circumstance we find
ourselves in. It is not the responsibility of our mayor and council to dictate who or how many are allowed in our homes.
Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No
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